
Theme: Gardening 

Math: Addition 

Language: -am, phonics 

Geography: California 

Grace and Courtesy: 

Saying “excuse me”  

Zoology: Life cycle of a Bee 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS (heat safety) 

• Sunscreen must be applied prior to arriving to school 

o A wavier can be submitted if you would like staff to reapply sunscreen; you must provide the 

sunscreen and it will remain at school. This is highly encouraged as we anticipate a very hot 

summer season this year. NO AREASOL CANS; squirt spray bottle, squeeze tube, and bottle are 
okay. 

• Students must bring water bottles every day; they must be filled with water 

• Dress students accordingly for the changing weather conditions (currently hot). Please layer your 

student if they are wearing a long sleeve shirt on a hot day so we can remove the long sleeve when 

they are hot and sweaty outside; loose, long sleeves of a breathable fabric (like linen) are okay. Students 

go outside everyday if the weather permits.  

Dates to Remember 

• Monday May 3rd—7th  

o Teacher Appreciation Week 
▪ Mr. B, Elementary 

▪ Ms. Vanessa 

▪ Ms. Evelyn 

▪ Ms. C 

▪ Ms. Jocelyne 

• Monday 24th  

o School Closed – Memorial 
Day 

• Monday May 25th—28th  

o Parent Teacher Conferences 
▪ Via Zoom 

▪ 15 - 20 minutes 

▪ Times will be assigned 

• Friday, May 21st  

o Last day for Yearbook payment 

Tuition 
Tuition is due no later than the 5th of every month. 

There is $25 late fee charge per day that tuition 

goes unpaid.  

Yearbook $25 
If you would like to purchase a yearbook, please 

email Ms. Vanessa. Yearbooks will be given out in 

June. The last lay to submit payment will be Friday 

May, 21st.  

Birthdays 
Families are welcome to bring goody bags, mini 

cupcakes, and any other special treat/gift. However, 

we only ask that treats given are healthy choices. 

Anything edible must be store bought and sealed. 
No homemade cupcakes/cake or treats.  

• Tuesday, May 11th 

o Madeline  

• Tuesday May 18th 

o Nancy 

Summer Camp 
Summer Camp flyer is now available. This year, to 

minimize any exposure to COVID-19, families may 

only register monthly. Tuition will not be 

prorated if students are absent for any reason. We 

are currently giving priority to families enrolled 

over new families. For more information or to 

register, please email Ms. Vanessa at 

Vanessa@NapaValleyMontessori.com  

Illness Reminders 

• Your students must be symptom free 

to be able to attend school  

• Please wait for the temperature of your child 

to be taken before leaving at drop off   


